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October 2'J.,2024

ODOT District 5

Attn: Jeffery Shaner

9600 lacksontown Road

Jacksontown, OH 43030

RE: TAP Grant Letter of Support

Mr. Shaner,

Thank you for the opportunity to express our support of the Village of Fredericktown's pending

application to the Ohio Department of Transportation for future projects through the Transportation
Alternatives Program (TAP). As President of the Fredericktown Community Development Foundation
(FCDF) I speak on behalf of our foundation and those who live, work, and play in the Fredericktown
community.

ln its long historythe FCDF has been instrumentalin actively providing supportfor a wide range of
projects that have demonstrated a positive impact on our community's economic and social

development. The reptacement of sidewatks and streetlights on both sides of S. Main Street, from
the square to Columbus Road, and continuing this new sidewatk to the existing newer sidewalk
at Mohican Drive witl hetp perpetuate the FCDF's mission which is "To facilitate and foster community
growth and prosperity. The Village of Fredericktown has our full support for the grant applications as the
FCDF will continue to support all efforts to enrich the lives of our citizens.

We are grateful for this opportunity to express our support.

PaulJ Mayville

FCDF President
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